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A chara,

I wish to object to the proposal for night flights over Portmarnock. You must keep to the
agreement made previously that there would be no flights between 11pm and 7 am.

Surely a community's health both physical and mental is of more importance than a
company's profits?

Mise le meas

Nuala Ui Dhuill
Port Mearnog





